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EQUAL OPPORTUNITY POLICY REQUIREMENT FOR CONTRACTORS

Pursuant to Arkansas Code Annotated § 19-11-104, any prospective contractor who is responding to a formal bid request, 
request for qualifications, or negotiating a contract with the state for professional, technical, or general services, must 
submit their most current equal opportunity policy (EEO Policy). This applies to any contractor responding to a formal 
bid request, or entering a service contract, which the total dollar value of the contract is $25,000 or greater.  If contractor 
does not have an established EEO Policy, please indicate this fact in your response below. 

This is a mandatory response requirement when submitting a formal proposal or entering a service contract as outlined 
above. Submit this completed and signed form, and associated attachments, with your proposal or contract.

Instructions: 
Please check the appropriate statement below: 

Current EEO Policy Attached. 

EEO Policy Not Established.  

Contractor Name 

Mailing Address 

City, State & Zip 

Contractor Signature 

Name & Title 

Date 

The University of Arkansas, Fayetteville Procurement Department (UA), will maintain files of policies or written 
responses received from all contractors in response to solicitations issued by UA.  For questions, please contact the 
Procurement Department by calling (479) 575-2551. 
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